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To who ever this may concern
I have seen the plans for Velmore farm and wish my objections to be noted reason being

Templers way can this road cope with possibly another 2000 cars. I live off Montgomery way it’s a nightmare
getting in and out of this junction and over the years there have been accidents on this hotspot

Doctors appointments have you tried to get an appointment it’s a nightmare 3 weeks plus for an appoint 3
weeks later follow up

There isn’t a dentist for miles taking on patients

Valley park has beautiful green space housing would just make this an estate

I appreciated new homes need to be built but not at the expense of residents who already live in valley park.
School lane floods regularly can you guarantee this won’t get worse

Please note I object to these plans
Regards

Sue frazer
Sent from my iPhone





